
Nickalus Holmes 

CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
6/13/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 04486-2025] 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Friday, June 13, 2025 3:1 6 PM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: FPL Proposed Rate Increases 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

— Original Message— 
From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Friday, June 13, 2025 3:15 PM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: FPL Proposed Rate Increases 

John, 

Please forward to clerk's office. 20250011 

C'Griffin-Greaux 

— Original Message— 
From: Walter Kusen <bayleyh@verizon.net> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 10, 2025 9:54 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL Proposed Rate Increases 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

It's not enough to say I'm against this rate increase. As we all know the consumer is not going to be heard & the 
increases will get thru like the normal rubber stamp thru your agency. Big businesses get what they want & the hell with 
the customer. Don't even know why u put on this show when it's usually well know that the provider gets almost 
everything they ask for. 
Sent from my iPad 
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